
 

 

 

Chaplain 
Fr. Jim Stenberg, CSB 

780. 492. 4683 

jim.stenberg@ualberta.ca 

 

CHAPEL BULLETIN 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Saturday 4:30 pm 

Sunday 9:30 am, 11:00 am 

           

Daily Mass (SJC Chapel) 

MW 12:10 pm 

TR    12:30 pm 

 

RECONCILIATION 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Tuesday 11:30 – 12:15 pm 

Saturday 3:30 – 4:15 pm  

And by appointment 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

During the 9:30 mass 

CHAPEL COLLECTION 

2022 

May 29:   $3747* 

June 05:   $2061** 

June PAD:$3830 

* Includes a special donation 

** Includes a bulk donation for 

three months worth of Sundays. 

 

2019 

May 26:   $1240 

June 02:   $1825 

June PAD:$2895 

 

The collection basket is in front of 

the Holy Water basin. 

A NOTE FROM THE SOCIETY OF ST VINCENT DE PAUL  

The Society of St Vincent de Paul is a lay Catholic 

organization active at St. Joseph’s Chapel. Our mission is 

to live the Gospel message by serving Christ in the poor 

with love, respect, justice and joy. We respond to calls 

for help and assistance – mostly food, household items 

and furniture - within our community. Volunteers are 

needed in many areas for a few hours a week. Students are most 

welcome. To volunteer or learn more, call Maria at 780 893 8419 or 

email:  mariakssvp@gmail.com . You may also donate to our local Society 

of Saint Vincent de Paul online at 

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/The-Society-of-Saint-Vincent-

de-Paul-Divine-Mercy-Conference/ 

 

OUR DAILY BREAD 

Copies of Our Daily Bread are available in the foyer outside the main 

chapel. There are daily reflections and readings for June, July and August. 

Please take one! And another for a friend! 

 

NO CHILDREN’S LITURGY THIS WEEKEND 

Please be advised that there will be no Children’s Liturgy this weekend. It 

will return on June 19, barring unforeseen circumstances. 

 

VOLUNTEER FOR THE PAPAL VISIT  

Are you interested in being a volunteer during Pope Francis’s visit in late 

July? If so, visit www.papalvisit.ca and click on the “volunteer” tab to 

register. The website also lets you sign up for a newsletter and has links to 

various articles. It is well worth a visit! 

 

(More news about the papal visit is on the next page) 

  

June 12 , 2022 

 

Visit us online 

StJosephsCollege.ca 

mailto:mariakssvp@gmail.com
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BAPTISM 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 2 

months prior to date of Baptism.  

 

MARRIAGE 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 1 

year prior to date of Marriage.  

 

SACRAMENTS 

For other sacraments, please 

contact the SJC Chaplain. 

 

 

ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA  

We are a chapel of St. Anthony’s parish, and Monday, June 13 is the 

parish’s patronal feast. There will be a mass at 7 pm at St. Anthony’s 

Church at 10661 82 Ave in honor of the Saint.  

 

SUMMER COURSE AT ST. JOSEPH’S COLLEGE  

CHRTC 266: Jesus in the New Testament 
 

This course examines the historical Jesus and Christology through a study 

of the four Gospels, Paul, and later New Testament writers. Dr. Lorne 

Zelyck will be teaching it during the Summer term in an online/ 

asynchronous format and it is available for Open Studies students. It is 

just one of many diverse topics offered by the College throughout the 

year. Questions can be sent to: sjcdean@ualberta.ca 

 

COLLECTION FOR PAPAL VISIT 

On June 18-19 there will be a special collection for Pope Francis’ visit to 

Canada. There will be another collection on July 23-24. Pope Francis will 

arrive in Canada on July 24. The total cost of the visit is expected to be 

around $15 million dollars. This covers such things as lodging and event 

security for participants; event production costs (e.g. staging, lighting and 

sound systems); and site logistics (e.g. toilets, power, internet, Wi-Fi, and 

communications equipment for volunteers). 

 

Archbishop Smith asks that we show our support for Pope Francis’s 

journey and the value and importance of this encounter with the 

Indigenous Peoples of this land. The organizers are grateful for all gifts, 

regardless of amount. 

 

Donations may be made: 

 

    Online through Canada Helps at https://bit.ly/2022PapalVisit 

    By cheque to Archdiocese of Edmonton, marked re: “Papal Visit.”  

 

Please note that the $30 million commitment recently announced by the 

CCCB (Indigenous Reconciliation Fund (IRF)) to support local Indigenous 

healing and reconciliation initiatives across the country is separate from 

this collection. None of those funds will be used to cover the expenses of 

this papal visit. For your information, the portion to be contributed to the 

IRF by the Archdiocese of Edmonton has already been raised. 

AT A GLANCE… 

It’s the end of the semester, so 

most activities are on hold until 

the fall.  

 

Thursday, 7:00 pm: AA group. 

(Boardroom) 

 

Go to  formed.org  to log in to 

our FORMED account (“Netflix for 

Catholics”). Enter your email and 

location (e.g. “st josephs college 

chapel Edmonton). No password! 

 

To donate online, go to  

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-

josephs/giving/index.html   

 

For pre-authorized giving, email  

elsie.liu@ualberta.ca 

 

To check out the website, type 

the following in your browser: 

ualberta.ca/stjosephs  

 

Twitter:@sjcuofa 

Facebook:SJCUofA 
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